
From: Caitlin Cook 
Date: August 4, 2017 at 11:59:44 AM EDT 
To: Chilmark Board of Selectmen  
Subject: Caitlin's request/proposal 

Dear Selectmen,  
Jesse Keller and I (Caitlin Cook) were hoping that we could use the main space at the 
community center to rehearse our dance pieces in the last 2 weeks of August 2017, for the 
upcoming ART on the Vine festival at The Yard in Chilmark.  
 
Also we would like to request use of the community center in the upcoming school year for 
rehearsals and potentially and community showing of works in progress.  
I, Caitlin Cook, will attend the select men's meeting Tuesday August 8 and will bring a more 
detailed proposal at that time. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Caitlin Cook 
10 Ridge Hill Rd 
Chilmark, MA 
02535 
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